Accredited Standards Committee	Doc. No.:	X3L2/94-045


X3, Information Processing Systems*	Date:	29 March, 1994


X3L2, Codes and Character Sets     	 Project:	13-M


		Ref. Doc:	94-039 & 94-038 (X3.83:1989)


		Reply to:	Edwin Hart


To:	X3L2		Applied Physics Laboratory


			McClure Center 3-140


			Johns Hopkins Road


			Laurel, MD  20723-6099


			Voice:  	+1 301 953-6926


			FAX:  	+1 301 953-1093


			E-Mail:	Edwin_Hart@


				aplmail.jhuapl.edu





Subject:	Draft Project Plan to Revise X3.83:1989 and Preliminary Draft of Revision to X3.83





Action Requested:		Approve the project plan and provide preliminary feedback on the draft	





Document X3L2/94-039 recommended that X3.83:1989 be revised rather than reaffirmed. Enclosed is a new project proposal to revise X3.83 and a preliminary draft revision of X3.83:1989.  





Ideally, X3L2 needs to submit the revised X3.83 to X3 for approval so that the X3 ballot and public review are completed by the end of the year.  Thus, we need to start the process now and waste no time.


If X3L2 approves the project proposal, we will immediately submit it to the OMC that will be meeting the week of May 2, 1994.  Considering that the due date for the ballot is May 2, we would greatly appreciate an early return of your ballot.  If the project proposal is approved by the X3L2 ballot and then by OMC at its May meeting, X3L2 will discuss the revised draft at our June meeting. 


Here is a list of changes in the preliminary draft revision to X3.83:





It reflects the ISO/IEC reorganization into JTC 1.


It has the correct address of the X3 Secretariat.


The referenced standards are the current versions. 


References to X3.41 are for the correct year (1990 even though the date on the standard is 19) but the text is struck out in anticipation of X3 approval to withdraw X3.41 (because X3L2 voted to recommend withdrawing that standard at our meeting in January).


The figure was updated to clarify the names of some of the steps and to specify decision blocks.  (I am uncertain that the decision blocks are the standard shape for flowcharting.  I’ll verify this with the X3 Secretariat.)  


It adds an informative annex to describe the changes made from the 1989 standard.  





Once again, please submit any comments on the preliminary draft as soon as possible so that if needed, comments and an update may be distributed prior to the June meeting.


     *Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute


X3 Secretariat, Computer and Business Equipment Manufacturers Association, 1250 Eye Street, N.W., Suite 200, Washington, DC  20005-3922 (Telephone: 202.737.8888 FAX: 202.638.4922)
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